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January 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
‘Guys and Dolls’: Prince Henry’s High School, Tuesday 4th February 2025 
 
Prince Henry’s High School has invited our Year 8 pupils to see the dress rehearsal of their 
upcoming school production “Guys and Dolls”. 
 
The trip will take place on Tuesday 4th February at The Henrician Theatre located on the 
PHHS site.  Our Year 8s will be accompanied by BHA staff.  We will be leaving school at 
approximately 10.30am and returning by 2.30pm to allow the pupils to catch their normal 
buses home. 
 
All pupils will need to bring a snack, a packed lunch and a bottle of water. 

 
There is no cost for this trip.  However, we do require your consent, photo consent and 
acknowledgement that the school currently holds the correct emergency contact details and 
medical information for your child on My Child At School (MCAS).  This can be done by 
logging in to your child’s ParentPay account.  If you wish to check or change any information, 
please log in to the MCAS app and select the ‘Data Collection Form’ option or email changes 
directly to the school at office@bredon.worcs.sch.uk.  Consent must be provided by Friday 31st 
January 2025 by 3.00pm. 
 
Kind regards. 
 
 

 
 

Miss C Barber      Miss D West 
Year 8 Leader                                           Headteacher 
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